

NOV - 4 2022

DISTRICT OF 100 MILE HOUSE BRITISH COLUMBIA

\$ 1000.00

2000.00





## **Grant for Assistance Joint Application**

Organization Information Sheet		
Name of Organization: PSO PARENT DRY GRAD COMMITTEE		
Mailing Address: PETER SKENE OGDEN SECONDARY P.O. BOX 910 100 MILE HOUSE, BC VOK-2ED		
Telephone (office):		
Purpose of Organization (From Constitution or Incorporation Documents):		
TO RAISE FUNDS TO ORGANIZE A SAFE, ALCOHOL FREE GRAD CELEG		
How long has the organization operated in the community?		
BC Society Registration Number:		
Federal Charitable Registration Number: (if applicable) $\mathcal{N} \not \mid \mathcal{A}$		
Chairperson's name: LAURIE FINDLAY		
Telephone:		
Treasurer or Financial Officer's name:  MANDY WETZIG		
Telephone:		
Date of last Annual General Meeting (Attach minutes and current list of Directors):  12 OCTOBER 2022		

Attach the last financial statement prepared and signed by the appropriate person (i.e., CA,

NOTE: A Final Report for previous year's grant MUST be included with this submission.

CGA, CMA, comptroller, bookkeeper, financial officer, treasurer, etc.).

Previous Year Grant from CRD and District (if applicable)

Current Grant Amount Requested





#### **Grant for Assistance Application**

Please answer the following questions, using additional paper if necessary.

1. What plans has your organization made to fund its activities over the next 3-5 years?

FOR THE CURRENT GRAD CLASS, FUNDRAISING EVENTS PLANTED ARE "
HALLOWEEN HAUNTED HOUSE, CONCESSION AT COMMUNITY CRAFT PAIR,
BOTTLE DIRIVE, CASH RAFFLE, PURDY'S FUNDRAISE, GRAD TEACHER
HOUREY GAME

- If your organization charges user fees/memberships/admission, attach your current fee structure:
- 3. What are your organization's specific goals and objectives for this year? How do they differ from previous years?

FULL GRADUATION EVENT (differing from previous years' COVIDESTICHEMS)

GRAD PARADE PARK EVENT, DINNER/DANCE AND ENTERTAINMENT

FILLED AFTER PARTY.

4. Who does your organization serve? (% of clients from District, % of clients from South Cariboo)

NOT SURE OF THE PERCENTAGES, BUT ALL PARTICIPANTS ATTEND

PSO AND LIVE IN FITHER THE DISTRICT OR CRD.

5. Does your organization receive a rental subsidy from the CRD and/or District? If so, how

5. Does your organization receive a rental subsidy from the CRD and/or District? If so, how much?

6. Does your organization receive any benefit from permissive tax exemption, and if so, how much? (information available from District Tax Department)





#### **Grant for Assistance Application**

### **Project Summary Sheet**

Please answer the following questions, using additional paper if necessary.

1. Brief Description of Proposed Use of Grant Being Applied For:

The grant money will be a supplement to our own fundraising efforts to offset the individual cost of the event for grads and their Pamilies.

2. How do you know there is a need for this service/project in our community?

when the event was initialized in 1990, it was designed to give graduates a safe alternative to private parties to celebrate this milestone, our objective remains the same

3. Is your agency applying for funds from other levels of government or other sources for this project?

4. Would you still be able to complete the project if you do not receive the other funds

Jes, as we are trying our hardest to raise as much money

5. Please describe the impact of this application being denied or approval of an amount less than requested.

Potentially it would be more financial burden possed on to individual families, and perhaps limit some from participation.





### **Grant for Assistance Application**

7.	Please describe the key activities that will take place to complete the project and any associated timelines.  Fundraising began October 28,2022  Booking and deposits to vendors began November 2022.  Payment in full to vendors / venues approximately May/June 2023
8.	Proposed budget is to be roted on at Decembers.  Proposed budget is to be roted on at Decembers.
9.	Please explain how you will measure and evaluate the impact of this project on the community? How will you determine if it was successful?

We will have a pell after the event to measure execution and evaluate the event by participants.

THE INFORMATION INCLUDED IN THIS APPLICATION IS TRUE AND CORRECT TO THE BEST OF MY KNOWLEDGE.

President/Chairperson

# PSO Grad Parents Committee Meeting (2023)

The Meeting was held at the PSO Cafeteria on October 12, 2022. Attendance was not taken. Approximately 20 parents and 20 students attended the meeting.

Meeting called to order @ 6.42pm by Corinne Moore. Various aspects as how to organize the 2023 Grad for the students graduating in 2023 were discussed. We will have around 95 Graduates.

William Holyk volunteered to lead the Food Committee. Corinne Moore and Gwen Scott will lead the Fundraising Committee. Gwen is already organizing the "Haunted House" Fundraiser on October 29, 2022, at the PSO Gym. Other planned Fundraisers are a bottle drive after Halloween and the Teacher-Student Hockey Game on March 1, 2022.

We still need a Leader for the Decorating Committee for the gym and the park/promenade. Several Parents including Mandy W., Tammie H., Denise B., Irene T., Laurie F., Janice S. volunteered to help with the actual task of decorating. Leaders for the Entertainment Committee and the Prize Committee haven't been found yet.

#### **Elections:**

Only Nomination for President is Laurie Findlay. Laurie accepted the Position.

Only Nomination for Vice President is Nathania Hindmarsh. Nathania accepted the Position.

Only Nomination for Secretary is Charlene Pennock. Charlene accepted the Position.

Only Nomination for Treasurer is Mandy Wetzig. Mandy accepted the Position.

#### Other Notes:

The PSO PAC does not lend the use of their gaming licence to any gaming fundraising. So, we need to find another society that let us use their licence to hold a raffle. Other options would be to use a D-Licence which would not generate a huge amount or form a registered society and apply for our own gaming licence which can be used by every graduate committee after this. Kristi

Gosselin volunteered to set this up if wanted. Gwen arranged for an interview with the Free Press on October 14<sup>th</sup> at 4 pm in the cafeteria to advertise the haunted house. Need Student volunteers for that.

Meeting adjourned at 7.15 pm.